May 2019 Phelps Family Update

Dear Churches, Supporters, Prayer Partners and
Friends,

We apologize on the delay of this update. Ministry has been busy and that we are grateful.
We are grateful that school is almost over for the summer and the opportunities that will take
place for ministry. We are blessed for the good health that the Lord has given our family.
Hard to believe that our middle daughter will be graduating Kindergarten in a couple weeks.
Please continue to pray for several exciting opportunities we are working towards and that
God will make His will clear to us.

March and April 2019 Conferences

We are so grateful for the two conferences
that we held in March (Camp CoBeAc) and
April (Indianapolis). We had two great
groups each time. Hearts were open and we
are working on more future opportunities at
Camp CoBeAc. We have also been able to
add a few more couples and individuals to
work with and help through their struggles.
We are also in the process of adding more
PTSD support groups. We have been able
to lead a first responders group that meets
twice a month in the Indianapolis area..
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Paul's Ordination: April 13-14, 2019

We couldn't be more pleased that the Lord
brought us through Paul's ordination a few
weeks ago. The Lord has blessed us with a



Pastor who took time out of his busy
schedule to work with Paul each and every
week for the last year or more. Pastor &5 e -
guided him and helped prepare him for this s
next step in ministry. P | - v

We are also grateful for the encouragement,
support, guidance, and help from our
friends and family who came to be a part of
this special moment. The challenge from
God's Word the day of Paul's Ordination
from Pastor Gorton (WI) was just what we
needed. The Lord knows just the people we
need to encourage us and just what we
need to hear in these moments of ministry.
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Upcoming Opportunities and Prayer Requests

Please pray with us as we work towards some exciting opportunities for our ministry. Pray
that the Lord would give us wisdom and clarity and direction. We continuously see His hand
in this ministry and we are excitied for what He is going to continue to do.

Some prayer requests that we have are that the Lord will continue to bless us with good
health, for safety on the roads and in the air, for the PTSD groups that are being formed, for
those individuals we are working with each week, and for more opportunities to meet with
others who are struggling with PTSD and share the love of Christ with them.
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